
 Sunday Birding Walks at Canal Shores     Spring 2023  
 
 
On each Sunday morning from April 30 until May 28, weather permitting, we will 
conduct bird walks on Canal Shores.  They will begin at 7: 30 a.m.  
 
So, we can try to make sure the groups do not become too large, please register with 
me before hand at matthewarooney@gmail.com.  Each person should have his or 
her own binoculars.  If you have field guide, please bring it.   
 
The walks on April 30, May 14 and May 28 will be on the North Birding Loop.  There 
is four hours of free parking on Maple Ave, Wilmette, where we will meet west of the 
Canal near the 10th tee.   
 
On May & and 14  the walks will be on the South Birding Loop.  There is four hours 
of free parking on Lincoln St, Evanston, where we will meet east of the Canal near 
the 18th green.   
 
There is more information about birding on Canal Shores, including maps and 
species seen on the course, on our website under the Ecology Dropdown.  If you 
have any questions please reach out to me at the above email address.  
 
  Hope to see you out there, Matt Rooney 


